
March 12, 2008  

An informal meeting with the Board of Brown County Commissioners was held at the Brown County Jail. 

Those present included Commissioners Steve Roberts, Glen Leitch and Warren Ploeger, Sheriff Lamar 

Shoemaker, Deputy Randy Mayfield, County Clerk Debbie Parker, Public Building Commission Chairman 

Steve Davies, architect Dan Rowe, property owner Charlie Baird and members of the media. 

 
The group toured the old car dealership building west of the current Sheriff’s Department. The building, 

currently owned by Charlie Baird, is being considered for various jail options. No action was taken at this 

time. 
  


